Cerebra LEaP Project template letter - This letter applies to England, Wales & Scotland
“We haven't had an answer to our first letter”
Please change or delete the green text as appropriate.
[Your name]
[Address] 

[Tel]
[E-mail]
[Date]

[Director of Children’s Services]
[Address]
Dear [Director of Children’s Services]
My son / daughter: [name]

Date of birth: [e.g. 12th March 2007]


I refer to my previous email/letter of the [date], a copy of which I enclose.
I have not received a response to this email/letter. If I fail to have a response from you by [date], I will have no option but to make a formal complaint to your authority and to your monitoring officer
 (to whom I am copying this letter). I ask therefore that I receive a reasoned response to my earlier email/letter of the [date] by the [date].
Yours faithfully
� Every local authority must have a monitoring officer (usually a senior lawyer), whose job is to ensure that the authority does not act in a way that might be unlawful or amount to maladministration. Please refer to Cerebra’s � HYPERLINK "http://w3.cerebra.org.uk/help-and-information/guides-for-parents/problem-solving-toolkit/" ��Problem-Solving Toolkit� for more information. Ask your local authority for the monitoring officer’s contact details.








